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    Time to Get Active in NEAFCS! 
Michelle Wright (TX), Appointed VP Member Resources 

  Have you ever wondered about the powerful 

impacts that are often associated with becoming 

more active in NEAFCS?  If not, hold on to your hat 

because I want to share a few with you!  

Representation - Being more active ensures that your 

voice is heard and represented at the national level.  It 

gives you the potential to shape policies, regulations, 

and standards that will affect our profession nationwide.    

Networking and Partnerships - Networking opportunities are 
limitless at this level. This broadens your professional circle, 
fosters collaboration on projects, and opens doors to new career 

opportunities. 

Amazing Professional Development - NEAFCS is at the top of 

its game in professional development!  NEAFCS offers a host of 

professional development opportunities throughout the year in 

the form of webinars, forums, etc., which can be viewed from the 

comfort of your desk!   

So, get active in NEAFCS and watch your FCS journey soar to new 
heights. Getting active in our professional association will 
undoubtedly lead to a strategic investment in your career! 

Get moving and enjoy!   

 

If you are interested, please contact Michelle at  

michelle.wright@ag.tamu.edu and she will connect you with 

someone from that subcommittee. 

mailto:michelle.wright@ag.tamu.edu

